
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rita Haven   
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 12:25 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] CO2 PIPELINE DOCKET #HP22-002 
  
This email is in regards to the Pipeline Siting Info Guide, docket #HP22-002.  I 
support the counties who did stand with its citizens interest despite threats of law 
suites, financial incentives, or personal agendas in regards to these CO2 
pipelines.  County commissioners have a duty to place ordinances to protect its 
citizens safety just as the PUC does!     
  
My husband, Dennis Haven, and I started farming with nothing and nothing was 
given to us.. We worked hard every day and sometime all night long to buy land 
that I own today (my husband passed away two and a half years ago from 
Covid}.  I don’t want foreign investors coming in and taking my land that we 
worked so hard for just so they can line their pockets, besides the safety 
concerns.  I received a summons from SCS Carbon Transport, LLC  and this is 
costing lawyer fees.  I am firmly against these pipelines!!  I pray the PUC stands 
with South Dakota farmers that are against these pipelines!!      
  
Rita M Haven             
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